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Wednesday, August 29, 2018

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

UNITED WAY OF NORTHWEST ALABAMA PUTS ON 2ND ANNUAL CHARITY GOLF TOURNAMENT, PRESENTED BY CONSTELLIUM

FLORENCE, AL – United Way of Northwest Alabama invites golfers to participate in its 2nd Annual Charity Golf Tournament, presented by Constellium. You can hit the links on Monday, September 17, 2018 at Turtle Point Yacht & Country Club in Killen, Alabama. There are also several sponsorships available for those who would prefer not to golf, but want to support the tournament.

Participants in the 4 Man Scramble will have the chance to win additional cash and prizes, lunch is included and no participant will leave empty handed.

Check-in will begin at 11:30 a.m., followed by lunch and the tournament will begin with a 1:00 p.m. shotgun start. “We are thrilled that Constellium is now a co-sponsor of this event,” said United Way of Northwest Alabama Executive Director, Beth Haddock. “In addition to enjoying a beautiful day on the golf course, participants in the UWNWAL Charity Golf Tournament will make a difference in the lives of others with their support of United Way. Through the generosity of our sponsors and players, last year’s tournament raised nearly $8,000. With the help of Constellium and our community, we hope to achieve even greater success this year.”

The entry fee is $125 per player and online registration is available by visiting www.uwnwal.org or Facebook (keyword: United Way Charity Golf Tournament). Paper registration forms may also be requested by emailing Kerry Del Pizzo at kerry@uwshoals.org or by calling the United Way office at (256)764-5892.

Proceeds from this golf tournament will support 30 programs of 19 local partner agencies and 2 internal programs that are focused on creating impact in the areas of Education, Financial Stability and Health. United Way has been serving Northwest Alabama since 1955 and continues to strive to improve the lives of those within our community. 
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